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HUMAN RESOURCES 
 
     TO:  Dr. Jon Bauer      

DATE:  August 17, 2017 

FROM:  Wendy Hartmann 

      RE:  United Healthcare (UHC) Medicare Advantage Plan Renewal Recommendation 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

This memorandum serves as a recommendation for the Board of Trustees to renew the 
Medicare Advantage plan with United Healthcare (UHC) as the group Medicare Part C plan 
offered to eligible retirees.   

The College has offered a (UHC) Medicare plan to retirees since January 1, 2008 and our 
retirees value the plan. The Medicare Advantage plan with United Healthcare is a premium 
plan for the retirees and is no cost to the College.  The 2018 monthly premium of $10 will 
remain the same as 2017 but with a few plan changes.   

Membership will automatically roll over effective January 1, 2018 for the 26 current 
participants (19 retirees and 7 spouses). New participants may enroll during open enrollment 
in November 2017.  

Attached is a copy of the renewal letter with the 2018 plan summary from UHC.   
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